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STATE OF CONNECTICUT

OFFICE OF POLICY AND MANAGEMENT

Office of Labor Relations

July 14, 2000

General Notice No. 2000-13

TO: 

Labor Relations Designees

SUBJECT: 
Safety Shoe Allowance

As indicated in the Comptrollers Memorandum 2000-05, even though the NP-2 Maintenance and Service contract is expired, the allowance for uniforms continues (see below)

Collective Bargaining Agreements Expiring on June 30, 1999 Without a New Agreement:


Section 5-278a of the Connecticut General Statutes is applicable in this situation. "In the event an agreement expires before a new agreement has been approved by the employee organization, the employer representative and the legislature, the provisions of the expired agreement concerning (1) salary, excluding annual increments, (2) differentials, (3) overtime, (4) longevity, and (5) allowances for uniforms, which were implemented pursuant to approval by the legislature in accordance with section 5-278 shall remain in effect until such time as a new agreement is reached and approved in accordance with section 5-278."

Safety Shoes are considered to be an allowance for uniforms.

Employees with questions should contact their Agency Personnel Office.  Questions from Agency Personnel Officers may be addressed to John Nord, who can be reached at 418-6348 or me at 418-6446.

Linda J. Yelmini

Linda J. Yelmini

Director of Labor Relations

Phone:  (860) 418-6447    Fax:  (860) 418-6491

450 Capitol Avenue-MS# 53OLR, Hartford, Connecticut  06106

